


Public Hearing Meeting Minutes of May 4, 2021
As reviewed, approved and accepted by the Town Council on June 1, 2021

Mayor James Ruspi called the Public Hearing to order at 7:34 p.m. to consider the proposed 2021-2022 budget and ad valorem tax rates.  The meeting was held using video conferencing.  Council Members Charles Bradsher, Tom Burke, and Amy Koval. The Treasurer, Clerk and Assistant Clerk were also present as were three residents.  The Notice of Hearing was posted on the Town website and at the Post Office.  A summary of the proposed budgets:

	PROPOSED GENERAL FUNDS BUDGET
	TOTAL INCOME:			$743,300
	TOTAL EXPENSES:			$424,200
	TOTAL NET:				$319,100

	PROPOSED CIP BUDGET
	TOTAL INCOME:			$47,000
	TOTAL EXPENSE:			$47,000
	TOTAL NET:				$  - 0 -

The proposed budget was provided to all Council Members prior to the public hearing.

Mayor Ruspi stated that tax rates are not being increased in the Town of Laytonsville for FY 21-22.  

Mayor Ruspi asked if there were any additional comments.  There being none, Mayor Ruspi closed the hearing at 7:39p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,


Joy M. Jackson
Assistant Clerk
May 4, 2021

